OUR 2025 SPRING AERIAL EXTRAVAGANZA IS APPROACHING!

ALL OF OUR CLASSES HAVE BEEN WORKING ON PERFORMANCE PIECES FOR OUR SPRING AERIAL EXTRAVAGANZA, “DEEP SEA ADVENTURE!”
OUR STUDENTS ARE SO EXCITED FOR YOU TO SEE WHAT WE HAVE BEEN WORKING ON THIS SEASON!

ALL DRESS REHEARSALS, PHOTO DAY, AND SHOW DAY ARE MANDATORY FOR ALL AERIALISTS

TICKETS ON SALE MONDAY.
APRIL 14TH!
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TICKETS CAN BE PURCHASED THROUGH THE
PARENT PORTAL.




